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Many thanks for your email, this article by Hannah Nichols was based on a press release by the CDC and they don’t  include “medical errors” in their reporting of figures. Trying to include information that is 10 years out of date in this article would have been impossible.  Please feel free to post under this article linking to the 2004 press release from Health Grades, Inc. if you would like to.


Hope you have a lovely day,
Jenny
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